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The KVAS Star Party at Blackwater Falls (9/14-16/17) was a great success thanks 

to the hard work of the Blackwater Committee headed by Janet and John Willson.  

The presenters were exceptional, and the party ran flawlessly.  We also want to 

thank all of those who donated their time to be there to help and the donations 

given by so many of our members and supporters that made the weekend better 

than ever.  Friday night produced good and clear skies for viewing, but clouds 

rolled in for Saturday night.  However, the sky cleared and made for a fine night 

for viewing.  More discussion about Blackwater at the November meeting. 

The club’s October meeting (10/21/17) was the annual picnic at Breezy Point.  

Several members were there for an evening of fun and good food.   Rodney 

reported that a telescope was offered to the club and that he was going to 

consider this offer.  Below is a list of members at the picnic. 

The next meeting will be at the Hansford Center in St. Albans on 11/17/17 at 

7:00PM.  Come and join us and bring a snack to share and enjoy. 

Present at the picnic: 

Robert Dean   Rodney Waugh  Judy Waugh 

Rus Dean and Jeannie John Willson  Janet Willson 

Ed Connors   Danny Blair   Sandy Blair 

Bob Frostick   Deb Frostick   Ted Elden and guest 

 

   

 


